QOL Opposition Statement                                                                        
The undersigned organizations are opposed to the SANDAG proposed funding ballot measure as currently defined.  Based on a review of the current draft ballot statement and expenditure plan, we find that the proposed measure falls far short of our Quality of Life Coalition vision and would move our region backward, not forward.
Examples include but are not limited to: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]1) There is no commitment to creating pathways into good, middle-class careers in construction with skilled training and good benefits like family healthcare and pension retirement through a Project Labor Agreement;
2) It would negatively impact our most vulnerable communities, taxing them for freeway expansion projects that worsen air pollution, public health and traffic congestion in their neighborhoods;
3) It has no mechanism to link funding with projects that reduce greenhouse gas emissions to meet state targets, achieve the goals of the City of San Diego Climate Action Plan, and help stabilize the climate; 
4) It does not provide adequate guarantees for effective, equitable, affordable, substantial mass transit construction, operations and maintenance that would shift people over time from cars to mass transit and active transportation; 
5) It does not fund vital stormwater and water infrastructure projects; and
6) It fails to provide the adequate funding essential for conservation, open space and active transportation.
